
HB 1967 -- CARBON EMISSION COSTS FOR ELECTRICAL CORPORATIONS

SPONSOR: Berry

This bill requires electrical corporations to track the cost of
implementing federal Clean Air Act regulations involving carbon
emissions beginning on January 01, 2017, and to itemize these costs
in a single line item on customer bills beginning on January 01,
2018.


